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you must file for divorce with the clerk of the superior court in the
county where you or your spouse have lived for at least 6 months you
ll start by filing a complaint for divorce or petition for divorce
with the legal grounds for your divorce and what issues you want the
court to address website or the county site when you must file your
divorce to check for superior court divorce forms or packets checklist
of divorce forms the list of forms can be different for different
cases generally you may file divorce complaint case filing form
verification must be signed and notarized the forms presented in this
packet are designed to guide you in the preparation of your divorce
papers you must fill in the required information as it applies to your
situation your papers should remain in the same order as they appear
in this packet if you do not have access to a typewriter you may fill
the papers out by hand in neat print the defendant is subject to the
personal jurisdiction of the court under georgia s long arm statute
ocga 9 10 91 5 2 the defendant has never resided in the state of
georgia and currently resides in the state of 3 the defendant has
acknowledged service of process and consented to the jurisdiction and
venue of this court georgia divorce videos and forms home judicial
council standing committee on access to justice self help resources
highlighted by a2j learn about the residency grounds process and
waiting period for divorce in georgia find out how to serve divorce
papers file for an uncontested or contested divorce and get legal help



file for divorce georgia gov May 01 2024 you must file for divorce
with the clerk of the superior court in the county where you or your
spouse have lived for at least 6 months you ll start by filing a
complaint for divorce or petition for divorce with the legal grounds
for your divorce and what issues you want the court to address
divorce forms in georgia Mar 31 2024 website or the county site when
you must file your divorce to check for superior court divorce forms
or packets checklist of divorce forms the list of forms can be
different for different cases generally you may file divorce complaint
case filing form verification must be signed and notarized
uncontested divorce no children georgia s southern judicial Feb 28
2024 the forms presented in this packet are designed to guide you in
the preparation of your divorce papers you must fill in the required
information as it applies to your situation your papers should remain
in the same order as they appear in this packet if you do not have
access to a typewriter you may fill the papers out by hand in neat
print
complaint for divorce with minor children georgia courts Jan 29 2024
the defendant is subject to the personal jurisdiction of the court
under georgia s long arm statute ocga 9 10 91 5 2 the defendant has
never resided in the state of georgia and currently resides in the
state of 3 the defendant has acknowledged service of process and
consented to the jurisdiction and venue of this court
georgia divorce videos and forms georgia judicial gateway Dec 28 2023
georgia divorce videos and forms home judicial council standing
committee on access to justice self help resources highlighted by a2j
georgia divorce laws how to file 2024 guide forbes Nov 26 2023 learn
about the residency grounds process and waiting period for divorce in
georgia find out how to serve divorce papers file for an uncontested
or contested divorce and get legal help
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